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From: Pauline O'Donnell  

Sent: Monday, 29 April 2024 10:40 AM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission to the Queensland Babies Born Alive Bill

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Mon Apr 29 2024 
Public  Submission by Pauline O'Donnell. 

Good morning, my name is Pauline O'Donnell and I am a retired Secretary  
The Queensland Government under the leadership of the Labour Party has already shown us the very little 
respect they have for human life when they legislated for Abortion a couple of years ago. They didn't go far 
enough to protect those babies who continue to live following an abortion. It is now time for the most 
vulnerable among us to be treated with dignity and respect following a failed abortion attempt.  
If we the people of Queensland, can't have faith in our doctors and nurses to deal compabcdionately with 
these small helpless babies if born alive following abortion, then we need to have legislation pabcded in order 
for this to happen.  
If a Government has a death mentality and doesn't attempt to protect the most vulnerable in society, then it will 
be death to them in the long run.  
I sincerely urge the appointed committee to recommend to the Parliament that the Queensland Babies Born 
Alive Bill be pabcded.  

Sincerely, Pauline O'Donnell 
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